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Super Citizens 
Michael & Joshua 
Isabelle & Amelia T 
Belle R 
Gabriel 
Evelyn 
Theo 
Filip 
Amelia – Maple Class 
 
Branches of Love 
Maisie 
Max B 
Carmen 
Esme T 
Theo D 
Cameron 
Henry 
Ollie R 
Annie 
Sofia 
Hazel Class will have their hot choc 
treat next term. 
 
End of Term: 
We break up at 3pm Friday 9th 
February 
 
Back to School: 
Tuesday 20th February 8.30am 
 
Parents Evenings: 
Wednesday 28th February 
Thursday 29th February 
 

Message from Mrs Fearn: 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
What a great week we have had a St 
Catherine’s for our last week of this 
half term. 
 
We invited parents to an Oak Class 
learning session and all parents and 
carers were invited to an Information 
Meeting about Multiplication Checks. 
Thank you for coming along, we hope 
you found the information useful. 
 
Enjoy the half term holidays, we will 
see you all back at St Catherine’s on 
Monday 19th February. 
 
P Fearn 
Paula Fearn  
Headteacher 
 
 
 

Parking around St Catherine’s 
School  
 
Please can we ask parents and 
carers, again, to please drive and 
park sensibly and safely around 
the school.  
 
Some parents and carers drive 
quite fast, some mount the 
pavement and some double park, 
or park on the zig-zag markings. 
 
This just makes it really dangerous 
for the children who are coming 
into or leaving the school. Please 
be aware – thank you. 
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In Sycamore Class , we have been 
finding out about the abstract artist 
Jackson Pollock who used drip, splatter 
and pour techniques.   
 
The children really enjoyed exploring 
how to get the right consistency to drip 
their paint and move it around by 
tipping the paper. 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

  

 

Owen 
liked all 
the 
splattering 

 

Esme liked 
the 
colours 

Forest School: 

Next half term each class 
will have a forest school 
session and we will be 
inviting Parents and Carers 
to join us.  

PE Schedule: 

The PE Schedule will be 
shared next week. 
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 Hazel Class have been learning how to create a printed representation of 
part of the Bayeaux Tapestry, which depicts the Battle of Hastings and William 
the Conqueror winning the battle. 

 

 


